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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 10:33 AM


To: Benjamin Nelson


Cc: Howard Brown; Janice Pinero


Subject: Re: FWS draft Effects Analysis - Comments?


I'm pretty sure NMFS will not be submitting comments on the FWS draft effects analysis. Howard's tied up


right now (in fact, at the WIIN Act section 4004 meeting talking about the ROC on LTO consultations), so can't


weigh in, but I'll check with him and get back to you IF I'm wrong.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Thu, Apr 25, 2019 at 10:28 AM Benjamin Nelson <bcnelson@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


I know y’all are very busy. I wanted to check if you plan on


submitting comments on the FWS draft effects analysis? We’re compiling


our comments and coordinating those of the CVP/SWP water users to send


over


Thanks,


Ben


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

